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Blake Lapthorn 
New Kings Court 
Tollgate 
Chandler’s Ford 
Eastleigh 
Hampshire SO53 3LG 

Your Ref: 558203/000001/JCW/RICHARD/HP 

20 January 2010 

Dear Sirs 

Gladys Richards: 

Thank you for your letter dated 14 January 2010. 

I can confirm that I am more than willing to supply the Police with any 
documentation I hold which will assist them with their investigation. However, 
as I am sure you will agree, it would not be proper for me to intervene in their 
investigation in the way you suggest. 

By all means bring these matters to the attention of the Police yourselves on 
behalf of your client and I will respond positively to any request from them for 
documents in my possession that they do not already have. 

Yours faithfully 

David C Horsley 
Tel:i    Code A    i 


